
  

  

 

Dear Valued Client: 

Due to a manufacturer backorder of critical supplies, the Mycobacteriology Laboratory will temporarily halt 
omadacycline drug sensitivity testing (test code: NTM5; billing code: MICSD) for rapidly growing 
mycobacteria. 

Supplies are estimated to arrive the last week in May and a notification will be sent when testing can 
resume. 

Please note that all pending orders will be cancelled and isolates retained in the lab.  Isolates are kept for 1 
year should you need testing once supplies are available. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  Please contact our Client Service Team at 
800.550.6227 or clinreflabs@njhealth.org, if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

 

Steve Groshong, MD, PhD 

Medical Director, Advanced Diagnostic Laboratories 

National Jewish Health 
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